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Route 28 eastbound closed at Harris Avenue for emergency sinkhole 
repairs in Middlesex Borough, Middlesex County 

Traffic will be detoured during construction  
 

(Trenton) – Route 28 eastbound is closed at Harris Avenue for emergency sinkhole repairs in Middlesex 
Borough, Middlesex County.   

The roadway was closed at approximately 10:45 a.m. today, Friday, March 31 because of a sinkhole in the 
left lane on Route 28 eastbound between Harris Avenue and Stout Avenue. Work is expected to be 
completed late this afternoon. The following detour is in place: 

Route 28 eastbound detour: 

• Traffic on Route 28 eastbound will be directed to turn right onto Harris Avenue 
• Turn left onto Fisher Avenue 
• Turn left onto Giles Avenue 
• Turn right onto Route 28 eastbound 

Harris Avenue to Route 28 eastbound detour: 

• Traffic on Harris Avenue wishing to take Route 28 eastbound will be directed to cross Route 28 and 
bear right onto Shepherd Avenue 

• Turn right onto Emerson Avenue 
• Turn right onto Stout Avenue 
• Turn left onto Route 28 eastbound 

Motorists are advised to slow down and use caution when driving through the work zone. The precise 
timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors.  

Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for real-time travel 
information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NJDOT_info and on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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